








JRMC Teams Up with KIPP

KIPP (Knowledge is Power Program) is a non-pro�t that creates tuition 
free college-preparatory, public charter schools serving elementary, 
middle, and high school students. Currently, there are 7 KIPP schools 
based in Newark, NJ (3 elementary, 3 middle, and 1 high school).  
Each charter school is tuition free and part of the free public school 
system. It is open to all students including those with disabilities, 
funded through a combination of federal, state and local tax dollars 
and not a�liated with or restricted to a particular religion group. 

KIPP’s values include kids focus, freedom, fun, impact, improvement 
and teamwork. In partnership with the Jewish Renaissance Medical 
Center, these values are exempli�ed. A JRMC mobile unit is sent out 
to the KIPP schools on back to school nights and on an as needed basis. 

The mobile unit provides free medical services such as immunizations and health screenings to ensure that 
all of the students are healthy throughout the school year. Through the e�orts of the dedicated sta�, KIPP 
alumni are on track to earn college degrees at four times the national average for low-income students.

The Jewish Renaissance Medical Center is proud to announce a new partnership with Rutgers 
Medical School’s WIC program. WIC, which stands for Women Infants and Children, is a 
federally funded initiative allocating grant money to states for the provision of nutrition 
education programs assisting underserved populations.

According to the Memorandum of Understanding, “Rutgers Medical School WIC Program is designed to provide 
at-risk low income pregnant, breastfeeding and non-breastfeeding postpartum women, infants, children up to 
age �ve years old with a nutritionally valuable food package to supplement their daily food intake during critical 
stages of growth and development.”  The Jewish Renaissance Medical Center will support this program in three 
critical ways. First, the Jewish renaissance Medical Center will provide dental services to WIC eligible toddlers. 
Additionally, the Jewish Renaissance Medical Center will refer families to WIC so that all their needs can be met. 
Finally, the JRMC will orchestrate outreach and educational sessions twice monthly on the Rutgers campus. In 
return the program will act as an avenue through which families can learn about the services provided by the 
JRMC. Furthermore, the program will act as a conduit of information between families and the Jewish 
Renaissance Medical center.   Most importantly the Rutgers Medical School WIC program will provide up to the 
standard services for families referred by the JRMC. We are truly excited to work in concert with the Rutgers WIC 
program to provide the best care for underserved and uninsured families.

New WIC Partnership


